
 

 
Contacts:  Kimberly Gallegos – (505) 639-3576; Kimberly.Gallegos@state.nm.us 
                    

MEDIA ALERT 
RIBBON CUTTING FOR I-25 RIO BRAVO INTERCHANGE 

 
 

  
WHO:   The New Mexico Department of Transportation 
 
WHAT:  A Ribbon Cutting for the I-25 Rio Bravo Interchange Project, nearing completion 
 
WHEN:  Friday, July 12, 2019 
   10 a.m. 
 
WHERE:  Northbound I-25 Off Ramp (Box Bridge) at Rio Bravo 
 

NOTE: Please see attached and park on Wagner Road. A shuttle will be 
provided to transport you to the box bridge. 

 
WHY: The two-year, $55 million construction project is nearing completion. The ribbon 

cutting will celebrate the project, talk about its benefits, and thank those who 
 helped make it a reality. 
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